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“Collectively, these instruments will greatly enhance the quality of images obtainable in 

ongoing and future cancer research projects,” Bickel said. 

During the last 20 years, various cancers have been at the focus of research activities at 

TTUHSC. In fact, the Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy has a strong research mission 

that includes about 15 full-time faculty conducting bench research funded by the National 

Cancer Institute, the Department of Defense programs in cancer research, CPRIT and 

others.   

“This is one of the larger grant mechanisms that CPRIT offers, and probably the largest 

CPRIT grant the SOP received to date,” Bickel said. “There were only four core support 

awards funded.”  

 

The equipment arrived on campus at the end of December.  
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